
			
	

	
 
Opportunity for Sixth Graders (and parents) 
 
Needed: Sixth Graders to Assist with Walk-To-School Day 
 
When: 

• Tuesday, October 2, 3:30-4pm – Chalk the Walk 
• Wednesday, October 3, 8-8:30am – Guide/Encourage Walkers 

 
Requirements: 
Tuesday we can use as many sixth graders as are interested.  We will chalk the 
walkways to school with fun phrases/pictures. 
 
Wednesday, 10 sixth graders are needed to direct walkers to posters, cheer and 
assist children with signing the appropriate poster.  Please arrive by 7:50am to 
meet up, setup tables 
 
Spread the word – as in years past, we are holding a Grade Challenge to see 
which grade can get the most walkers/bikers to participate. 
 
Please contact Ms. Kulp at ckulp15@gmail.com 
 
 
Notes of Importance: 

• Sixth graders, make sure you sign the clipboard to get your service 
points 

• Walk, Bike, Scooter to school – all permitted 
• Parents, there is NO parking along West Street nor Cooks Run Road 

(private roadway for Westwyk Condos).  Please help us guide traffic to 
Avenue A, Doyle Street, or the parking lot near the softball fields. 

• Central Bucks Regional Police and Doylestown Police Departments 
will be on hand to assist with safety and traffic – as has been 
commonplace thus far this school year. 


